FRES & LCS WEEKLY NEWSLETTER

FRIDAY DECEMBER 15, 2023



This week our 3rd Graders were gifted dictionaries from the Watatic Grange Milford Rotary Club. This has become a tradition over the years that Camilie Twiss organizes and facilitates. This year the tradition from the Rotary Club was extra special because they were able to speak with the entire third grade while presenting them their books. "Thank You" and we hope to see you next year.

Wednesday, the Kindergarteners joined us to listen to the 3rd, 4th, and 5th Grade class practice their holiday concert. Thank you to all the families who joined us that night to cheer on their students during the performance. Thank you to the staff members who stayed late to help facilitate this event. Great job to everyone involved.

Next week we are going to be doing our holiday dress-up, take a minute to look below for further information.

On Thursday next week, we will be walking to the Wilton Town Theater to view a holiday movie. Permission slips were sent home and we ask that they be reviewed and signed by Tuesday, December 19th. 1st and 2nd Grade will be viewing Annabelle's Wish and 3rd, 4th and 5th Grade will be viewing the Rise of the Guardians.







Important dates:

- Dec. 18-21st Dress Up see below for further details
- Dec. 21st Holiday Movie Town Hall Theater
- Dec. 22nd Dec. 29th Holiday Break No School
- Jan. 1st No School
- Jan. 15 No School MLK Day
- Jan. 19th Grades Close



Thank you for joining our students at lunch **Chief Olesen Officer Frechette** Officer Rak.

THIS WEEK AT LYNDEBOROUGH CENTRAL SCHOOL

What a fun and exciting week we have had here at LCSI! Ms. DiFilippo's Class celebrated the marriage of Q and UII! Ms. Rourke's Class read and compared different Gingerbread Man stories while Mrs. MacPherson's Class made holiday stockings! Finally, we all got the opportunity to go to FRES and practice our VVinter Concert! Just a reminder......Monday 12/18 - wear a holiday hat, Tuesday 12/19 - wear red or green, Wednesday 12/20 - wear an ugly sweater, and Thursday 12/21 - wear holiday PJ's! Have a great weekend!









Christmas Store

Saturday December 16, 2023

9:00am - 12:00pm

American Legion Hall

24 Maple Street, Wilton NH 03086

Due to the tremendous generosity of our community and the amount of toys we still have we have decided to open again this coming

Saturday.



There are tons of toys. These are free to our community so if you would like to set up a **PRIVATE** shopping time please call 603-762-7049 and speak to Heika Siegert.



P.E. CLASS WITH

First graders are learning how to participate in physical activities with others.
Students are practicing a variety of movement and manipulative skills both individually and in small groups. They are listening and following directions with less reminders. They are practicing cooperative skills by making small groups, sharing jobs, taking turns and playing together.

Students are also practicing how to regulate their feelings, communicate with others, and solve problems in positive ways. Included are some pictures taken of recent classes that demonstrate the progress first graders have made. You'll see students jumping rope, practicing football passing and catching, bowling, and getting ready to practice basic gymnastics skills.

Please reach out at f.shenk@sau63.org with any questions, comments or concerns.

Best regards,
Mr. Shenk
Physical Education
Health / Technology









Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday
12/18	12/19	12/20 12/21	
IT'S BE N TO LO ALO LI C IS S VVEAR A SANTA HAT, ELF EARS OR REINDEER ANTLERS	HO HO HO VS.GRINCH DAY PICK A SIDEDRESS IN EITHER RED (TEAM SANTA) OR GREEN (TEAM GRINCH)	Comfy and Crazy WEAR YOUR UGLIEST HOLIDAY SWEATER	DREAMING OF CHRISTMAS WEAR YOUR FAVORITE COMFY PAJAMAS